
 

 

Do you have someone in your building who you’d like to help 
achieve a pathway to teacher licensure?  Know an adult student who 

is interested in becoming a teacher? 
 

Recommend the Information Night in the College of Education! 
 
The Accelerated Alternative Program in Special Education is a unique avenue for people with 
Bachelor’s degrees to enter the teaching profession with the support and name recognition of the 
highly respected faculty in the College of Education.  The program offers an innovative and 
alternative route to state licensure in mild intervention (PreK-12).       
 
Who should attend? Anyone interested in learning about the Accelerated Alternative Program in Special 
Education including: 

 Administrators 

 Instructional Assistants 

 Career changers 

 Parents 
When is the Event? January 30, 2017 from 6:00 to 7:00 pm  
Where is this Information Night? Butler University, Jordan Hall 183 
 
Items that will be addressed include: 

 Criteria for entering programs 

 Expectations for completing the programs 

 Overview of program content 

 Financial Aid 

 Your questions 
 

Additional information needed? https://www.butler.edu/college-education/alternative-special-education-
licensure. 
 

Theresa Knipstein Meyer 317-940-8493 

 
We look forward to meeting with you and having the opportunity to explain your next steps in 

becoming a teacher! 
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